High School Principal’s Board Report
4/10/18

1. lowa assessments will be sent from the high school this week. We are expecting results
to present to you in May.

2. The proposed list for graduation is attached to this board report. The students listed are
on track for May graduation pending the successful completion of second semester
along with those who finished in December.

3. Seniors on IEPs will be transitioned on April 13th. The special education staff closes out
IEPs and prepares senior students in special education for their next steps. Donna
Hejhal with AEA 1, vocational rehabilitation, Chickasaw County case management and
lowa Workforce help with on-going services.

4. We are in full preparation for graduation with 5 weeks to go! Please put our graduation
date May 20 at 2:30 pm, on your calendars.

5. Yesterday staff began planning for J-term 2019. As PBL remains our PD focus for the
upcoming year, we will be working on more core content to J-term and folding PBL into
courses during the traditional semesters.

6. Adulting 101, sponsored by IBN, for the senior class was two weeks ago and was again
a great success! We added aspects to the schedule to include loans, real estate, debt
management, and weekly/monthly expenses. We plan to continue offering Adulting 101
and are spending time working with students who were unable to attend in order to
replicate the process for them.

Submitted by Sarah Updegraff, High School Principal



